
 

 

 

 

 

We have had a fantastic start to the school year.  Our enrollment is steady and 

students have been working hard to stay focused and on track for completing 

assignments.   

Parent Teacher interviews are a great time to meet your child’s teachers and 

touch base on their progress.  Parent Teacher Interviews are being held on 

Tuesday October 10 and Wednesday October 11 from 4 – 7 pm.  We hope to see 

you during this time, if you are unavailable on these dates please make an 

appointment with the school. 

Students wanting to write their diploma exams have 4 opportunities throughout 

the year (November, January, April and June) to do so. If your child is planning to 

write their diploma in November please contact the school so we can register 

them by October 4, 2017.  

As always daily attendance is critical for student success and we encourage all 

students to attend school on a regular basis to help them reach their fullest 

potential. 

 

Sherry Wishnowski 

Assistant Principal 

 

New hours for Bosco 

Monday – Thursday 8:00 – 4:30    

Friday 8:00 – 3:30 

 



DEADLINE TO REGISTER FOR EXMAS IS 

OCTOBER 4TH, 2017!!!!!! 

 

Diploma Exams Schedule: November 2017 

 

 

 

Wednesday, November 1   9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.  English Language Arts 30–1 Part A 

English Language Arts 30–2 Part A 

 

Thursday, November 2   9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.          Social Studies 30–1 Part(ie) A 

9:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M. Social Studies 30–2 Part(ie) A 

 

Friday, November 3    9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.   English Language Arts 30–1 Part B 

 English Language Arts 30–2 Part B 

 

Monday, November 6   9:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M.   Social Studies 30–1 Part(ie) B 

 Social Studies 30–2 Part(ie) B 

Tuesday, November 7   9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.     Mathematics 30–1 

1:00 P.M. – 4:00 P.M.    Chemistry 30 

Wednesday, November 8   9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.   Biology 30    

     1:00 P.M. – 4:00 P.M.   Physics 30 

 

 

 

 

 


